22W-078

Attention: Valued Broker Partners August 25, 2022

Please take a moment to read the important information contained in this bulletin.

Included in this Bulletin: Wholesale Lending

Mountain West Financial has made the difficult decision to take a step back from Wholesale lending. We appreciate and are grateful for the partnerships forged and the opportunity to have served you and your borrowers throughout the years.

Through this transition, we are committed to remaining transparent and honoring all loans in your BOLT pipeline that have been submitted. You and your clients can expect the same high level of service that you have received from Mountain West since day one, and as such, all submitted loans must be locked by Friday, August 26th, and all loans must close by September 30th.

It has been our pleasure to partner with you, and we wish you nothing but continued success.